COLLEGE OF HOTEL MANAGEMENT

SHANNON AIRPORT

Dear Students,

Further to my very short stop in Geneva last week, I was amazed
and disgusted to see the appearance of some of you.

Those of you who have grown long hair, moustaches etc., I must say
that they are not a credit to the College and are wrecking the good
image former students have made. Therefore, I wish to inform you
that all of you who have changed their appearance (hair-wise) since
they left Shannon in May, will have to cut their hair, (moustaches,
etc.,) to the length it was when the6 left Shannon.

I have asked the Movenpick Organisation to have a check around the
20th. January and any of you who did not observe this order will be
sent back home immediately. I wish to make it very clear, that this
is not a bluff and I am determined to bring back the image the College
always had in Switzerland, which is quickly deteriorating through the
fault of some of you.!

A photograph of each of you, which was enclosed with your working
contract in May, has been sent to your employers to make the check
easier.

The students who have been offered a scholarship for the United
States and who would not comply with the above, immediately, will
be disqualified without further notice.

Jorgen E. BLUN,
DIRECTOR.



